RIVERSIDE CHASE HOMEOWNWERS ASSOCIATION BOARD

MINUTES

April 12, 2014

The Riverside Chase Homeowners Association Board of Directors held a meeting at Panera Bread Company on March 22, 2014. The meeting was called to order at
 8:30 am.

Present were board members: Jim Honaker, Theresa Edwards, Rey Rementaria and Dewey Tarwater. Stephen Jackson was absent.

Also in attendance was Kathy Greene, chairman of the Welcoming Committee.

Moved and seconded to approve the Minutes of the March 2, 2014

Discussed a leak between the water meter and our sprinklers at the upper entrance. It’s a small leak and Jim turned off the water so it can dry out and then we can find the leak and have it fixed.

Discussed the March 2014 RCHOA Financial Statement. Rey presented the Treasurers’ Report. The legal charges for the revised CC&R’s have been paid. Discussed the different levels of services offered by the management company (CAM). Rey suggested and we agreed to stay with the service level that we have for now and CAM. Rey is going to check with local attorneys to see what they’d charge for liens and other things we need. We would like to get the CC&R revisions approved before we change attorneys.

Approved the fence request for a fence between 215 and 217 Big Fox Lane. 

Kathy reported that they’ve welcomed all but two new homeowners and that she planned on inviting all of the new homeowners to pine straw day.

We decided to hold the community garage sale on May 31, 2014

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 A.M. Our next meeting will be at 7:00pm May 15th, 2014, at Panera Bread Company.

